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Dear Mr Cass, 

Thank you for your email received on 8th August 2020 in which you requested information 
from the office of the Pubs Code Adjudicator (PCA) which we have considered under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).  

The FOIA entitles you to: 

• know whether the information you have requested is held by the PCA; and 

• be provided with that information, subject to any exemptions in the FOIA which may  

• apply. 

You have requested the following information: 
 
Can I ask how much is being spent with Hive IT for the tenancy communications 
project please? 

We have interpreted your request as a request for the value of the contract with HIVE IT.  
The PCA does hold information relating to your request. The exemption in section 21 of the 
FOIA applies because this information is reasonably accessible on the Gov.UK Digital 
Marketplace Service area of the website.  Information  about the contract can be found using 
the link below: 
 
https://www.digitalmarketplace.service.gov.uk/digital-outcomes-and-
specialists/opportunities/12197   

You will note that this document provides that “The contract value for the initial work shall not 
exceed £50,000.00 excluding VAT.”  

If you do not believe that the office of the PCA has provided an appropriate response to your 
request, as set out above, you are entitled to ask for an internal review. Internal review 
requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the response to 
your original request and should be made in writing, quoting the above reference, to 
office@pubscodeadjudicator.gov.uk  
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If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can 
be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 

Yours sincerely 

Katharine Diamond 
 
Katharine Diamond   
 
Director of the Office of the Pubs Code Adjudicator   

 


